## **Rugby Canada U18**

From: Ricky Coombe <ricky.coombe@gmail.com>

Date: August 3, 2019 at 8:31:24 PM CST

To: Kira Peary <a href="mailto:kirapeary@gmail.com">kirapeary@gmail.com</a>, "Lee, Dave" <Dave.Lee@altalink.ca</a>, Fran mason

<fmason@rugbycanada.ca>
Subject: Rugby Canada U18



Dear Athlete,

Congratulations on your performances this week in Regina at the Western Canadian Championships. You have been named to the <u>Canada West U18 squad</u> for the Canada West vs USA West August 8-12 (Brentwood College, Victoria).

As the Camp begins next Wednesday it is important that you **confirm your acceptance by Monday August 5 12pm**.

This email contains some important information, so please take your time reading it, and read the entire email carefully.

For those of you attending University in the fall, please contact your University coach to discuss your participation in the Canada West vs USA West camp as some universities may begin their camps during this week.

## Next Steps:

Complete the Google Form (Link below)

https://goo.gl/forms/wKR7kYU2KDlzyAMA3

Please complete this even if you are unable to attend. In this case I will be in touch with you to outline your next steps.

- A PreParticipation Physical Exam (PPE) will be required to participate in the camp. It does have to be signed by a medical doctor and mandatory. This will be sent to you once you confirm your attendance.
- Fran Mason will be the Manager for the U18 program for 2019 (cc'd on this email). She will be in touch with contact information and other deliverables that she will need from you.
- Camp cost will be \$1000 per player, travel details will be provided to you in an email from Fran.

Congratulations again. I'm excited to get to work.

Ricky Coombe Rugby Canada U18W Head Coach 403 404 5034

